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We can confirm receipt of the news that the 2-year Post Study Work VISA              
will be reinstated in the U.K. 
 
This is fantastic news and a result of immense hard work from a number of               
stakeholders within the Higher Education community. 
 
Indian Students are advised to await further announcements regarding         
details. It is likely that from 2021, international students who enroll in            
undergraduate, postgraduate or PhD courses in the UK will be able to stay             
in the country for two years after they graduate. However, we await            
confirmation of details. 
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